
Sagepoint Families Visita0on Update 
11/26/21 

Please be sure to check here for weekly Sagepoint updates for families and friends. Visita;on con;nues 
by appointment only.  

Charles County is experiencing significant community spread and masks are required in all se@ngs. The 
mask mandate has never been liCed from healthcare facili;es and are s;ll required at all ;mes in 
Sagepoint and during visita;on, even when outdoors. 

COVID booster and flu vaccines are currently being issued to residents and healthcare workers. 

Sagepoint Skilled Nursing Center: 

As of today, we have no known posi;ve cases in staff or residents. 

In addi;on, 100% of Sagepoint’s health care workers and 98% of residents in the skilled nursing facility 
are fully COVID vaccinated.  

Skilled Nursing Center Visitors: Due to the colder weather, we will begin scheduled, indoor visita;on of 
residents inside in the Red Room. Visits will be scheduled with Esmerelda Kline (see link below). 

Rehabilita;on Visitors: Visits will be scheduled in the pa;ent’s room. Visitors will be screened at the 
front door and will use all appropriate PPE including masks. Please use the Front Lobby screen area to 
complete screening paperwork.  

Follow this link from our website with the full details on scheduling visits for the Skilled Nursing and 
Rehabilita;on Centers: 

Visita;on Scheduling Informa;on 

Assisted Living and Memory Care 

As of today, we have no known posi;ve cases in staff or residents.  

In addi;on, 100% of Sagepoint’s health care workers and 98% of residents in the assisted living facili;es 
are fully COVID vaccinated.  

Outdoor visits are s;ll preferred when possible, however, indoor visits may be scheduled by calling 
Yolanda Medley @ 301-934-0222. Visits at the Gardens will be held in the front sun room ONLY.  Memory 
care will have indoor visits in the first-floor lobby. 

All visitors MUST be screened by a staff member prior to the visit and proper use of masks are required 
at all ;mes during the visita;on.  

https://www.sagepointcare.org/wp-content/uploads/2021/10/Visitation-Letter.pdf

